6 November 2012

Mr James Anaya

Special Rapporteur on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples
C/- Ms Maia Campbell

Special Procedures Division

Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
Palais de Nations

CH-1211 GENEVA 10

Dear Mr Anaya

| have the pleasure of providing you with the response of the Government of New Zealand
to your letter of 16 August concerning the views expressed to you by the Mangakahia
Whanau.

I trust you will find this response helpful in your consideration of the issue.

Yours sincerely

oo DbL

Brian Wilson

Chargé d’affaires a.i.
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